
 
 
 
 

Year 4 Newsletter ☺ 
Week ending 2.7.21 

Below is some useful information you will need. 
If you have any further queries or messages please email your child’s class teacher. 

4AW – Miss Wells – aw475@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
4MW – Miss Whiteley – mw182@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  

4J - Miss Johnson – rj332@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  
 
 
 
  

Hello, 
 

The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe: Before half term, in our weekly R4L (Reading for Life) sessions, 
Year 4 read The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe. As we have finished the book we would like the 
children to watch the film during the last week of term. As the film is a PG, we need parental consent 
for them to watch it. Please could you either email your child’s class teacher or return the slip at the end 
of this newsletter. 
 

Sports day: On Tuesday 6th July, Year 4 will have their sports day. Please could all children come into 
school in their PE kits. They will need sun cream and a water bottle. In the event of bad weather, we will 
reschedule sports day to a more suitable day. As a school, we have decided that there will be no spectators. 
Hopefully, next year, things will be back to normal!! 
 

GDPR request form: At the end of May, Mrs Emery sent out a GDPR request form via your emails in the 
format of a Google Form. If you haven’t already, please could you fill it in asap. The form gives us 
permission to share data in school. Even if you do not consent to this, please could you fill in the form and 
submit it back to the office (this will be done automatically when you click submit). For ease, you can click 
this link: 
(https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdbb_PXckmtnu7eXiMkoryTLAWLHEoOcwJHGqvVIgqNDNx4X
A/viewform). 
 

Reports: This year’s school reports will be sent out electronically via your email addresses. If you would like 
your child’s report to be sent to a different email than what we currently have on our system. Please email 
your children class teacher. The reports will be sent out on Wednesday 15th July.  
 

Dates for your diary: 

• Friday 16th July: we will be watching ‘The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe. We will need your 
permission for the children to watch this film as it is a PG. If you haven’t already please either fill 
in the consent form and send it to your child’s class teacher or email them directly. Thank you 

• Monday 19th July: Last day of term and party day!! 

Have a lovely weekend,  
Miss Wells, Miss Whiteley, Miss Johnson 
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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Before half term, in our weekly R4L (Reading for Life) sessions, Year 4 read The Lion, the Witch and the 

Wardrobe. As we have finished the book we would like the children to watch the film during the last week of 

term. As the film is a PG, we need parental consent for them to watch it. Please could you either email your 

child’s class teacher or return the slip on the end of this newsletter 

.……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Yes, I give my consent for my child (name) ___________________to watch ‘The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe’  

No, I do not give consent for my child (name) __________________ to watch ‘The Lion, the Witch and the 

Wardrobe’  

 

 


